
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 

________________________ 

 

PROVISION OF A SOUND SYSTEM FOR 

THE ANGUILLA SUMMER FESTIVAL 2015 

 

________________________ 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

________________________ 

 

The Ministry of Social Development through the Anguilla Summer Festival 

Committee 2015 intends to award a contract for the Provision of Sound System for 

the Anguilla Summer Festival 2015 –July 30
th

 to August 9
th

 2015. 

 

The festival is funded by the Government of Anguilla through the Ministry of Social 

Development. 

 

This invitation for submission of bids is open to all suitably qualified companies or 

firms or public or semi-public agencies.  

 
A copy of the bid documents may be purchased for a non-refundable fee of XCD$20.00, 

payable at the Treasury Department.   Bid documents may be collected at the Procurement 

Unit, Ministry of Finance upon presentation of the receipt obtained from the Treasury 

Department. Bid documents must be collected during normal working hours – 8:00am to 

4:00pm.  Bidders will be required to sign a bid document collection register upon receipt of 

the documents. 
 

Bids should be submitted in English in sealed envelopes, clearly marked ‘Provision 

of a Sound System for the Anguilla Summer Festival 2015’ and addressed to: 

 

The Chief Procurement Officer 

Procurement Unit 

Ministry of Finance 

The Secretariat 

The Valley 

Anguilla 

 

The deadline for submission is 12:00 noon on Tuesday, 30
th

 June, 2015. Bids will 

be opened publicly on Tuesday, 30
th

 June, 2015 at 2:00pm at the Ministry of 

Finance Conference Room.  Bidders are invited to attend. 

 
Please note that any queries in regards to this procurement should be directed to the Chief 

Procurement Officer at the Procurement Unit, Ministry of Finance. 

 

 

May 26
th

, 2015 
 


